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Welcome to the Spring Term edition of PDN! 
 

 

For Creative day we teamed up with the Molly Rose Foundation to help 

celebrate ‘Random Acts of Kindness’. The Key Stage 1 classes created 

their own kindness trees, celebrating different ways that they can be 

kind to others and how others have shown them kindness as a class. 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 created individual bags of kindness which class mates 

filled their respective bags with ways that the individual have been kind 

to others. 

 

We are very grateful to 

have raised £ 315 

on our Creative Day, 

focusing on 

“Kindness”. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Huge thank you to everyone, who 

supported our PSHE fundraising 

event on the 4th & 5th March. The 

Jigsaw Families programme, that 

gives opportunities to parents to 

work jointly with their child and  

other parents, will continue in the 

Summer term. 

We had a really busy term, with lots of  interesting events and parent workshops.  On 

the week beginning of 4th March, Nursery, Reception and Year 1 held a Mother’s Day 

tea party — in conjunction with celebrating International Women’s Day . The children 

sang songs, shared activities, cakes and drinks with their mothers. Everyone had a 

great afternoon and all our lovely mothers valued this wonderful experience. 

We are proud that our Jigsaw Flagship Status 

was renewed for the 3rd consecutive year! 

Huge thank you to all our amazing, hard-

working pupils and teachers. 

3JJ Class Assembly topic 

was ‘Healthy Me’. The 

children presented  what 

they have learnt in PSHE  

and Science, as well as an 

English Poem.  What a 

treat for the parents! 

Over the last month, we have raised 

£ 263  for Comic Relief ‘ Red Nose 

Day’. Thank you to all wonderful 

parents for your generosity and 

showing the importance of  

charitable actions to your children. 


